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Smart City in India Binti Singh 2019-11-06 This book is a critical reflection on
the Smart City Mission in India. Drawing on ethnographic data from across Indian
cities, this volume assesses the transformative possibilities and limitations of
the program. It examines the ten core infrastructural elements that make up a city,
including water, electricity, waste, mobility, housing, environment, health, and
education, and lays down the basic tenets of urban policy in India. The volume
underlines the need to recognize liminal spaces and the plans to make the ‘smart
city’ an inclusive one. The authors also look at maintaining a link between the
older heritage of a city and the emerging urban space. This volume will be of great
interest to planners, urbanists, and policymakers, as well as scholars and
researchers of urban studies and planning, architecture, and sociology and social
anthropology.
OECD Public Governance Reviews Estonia: Towards a Single Government Approach OECD
2011-08-04 This review looks at how, building on its significant accomplishments to
date, the Estonian public administration can work together as a single government
to improve and sustain service delivery to citizens and to meet new challenges on
the horizon.
Sustainable Food Systems Terry Marsden 2014-01-21 In response to the challenges of
a growing population and food security, there is an urgent need to construct a new
agri-food sustainability paradigm. This book brings together an integrated range of
key social science insights exploring the contributions and interventions necessary
to build this framework. Building on over ten years of ESRC funded theoretical and
empirical research centered at BRASS, it focuses upon the key social, economic and
political drivers for creating a more sustainable food system. Themes include:
regulation and governance sustainable supply chains public procurement sustainable
spatial strategies associated with rural restructuring and re-calibrated urbanised
food systems minimising bio-security risk and animal welfare burdens. The book
critically explores the linkages between social science research and the evolving
food security problems facing the world at a critical juncture in the debates
associated with not only food quality, but also its provenance, vulnerability and
the inherent unsustainability of current systems of production and consumption.
Each chapter examines how the links between research, practice and policy can begin
to contribute to more sustainable, resilient and justly distributive food systems
which would be better equipped to ‘feed the world’ by 2050.
Urban Planning and Real Estate Development John Ratcliffe 2021-07-29 This fourth
edition of Urban Planning and Real Estate Development guides readers through the
procedural and practical aspects of developing land from the point of view of both
planner and developer. The twin processes of planning and property development are

inextricably linked – it is not possible to carry out a development strategy
without an understanding of the planning process, and, equally, planners need to
know how real estate developers do their job. The planning system is explained,
from the increasing emphasis on spatial planning at a national, local, and
neighbourhood level down to the detailed perspective of the development management
process and the specialist requirements of historic buildings and conservation
areas. At the same time, the authors explain the entire development process from
inception, through appraisal, valuation, and financing, to completion.
Sustainability and corporate social responsibility and their impact on planning and
development are covered in detail, and the future consequences of the COVID-19
pandemic are explored in new opening and closing chapters setting the text in a
global context. Written by a team of authors with many years of academic,
professional, and research experience, and illustrated throughout with practical
case studies and follow-up resources, this book is an invaluable textbook for real
estate and planning students and helps to meet the requirements of the RICS and
RTPI Assessment of Professional Competence.
Development Centre Studies A New Rural Development Paradigm for the 21st Century A
Toolkit for Developing Countries OECD 2016-04-01 Three billion people live in rural
areas in developing countries. Conditions for them are worse than for their urban
counterparts when measured by almost any development indicator, from extreme
poverty, to child mortality and access to electricity and sanitation.
Planning in Taiwan Roger Bristow 2010-05-04 As a newly industrialised country with
highly successful economic growth and political liberation in a short period of
time, Taiwan has been viewed as a model for other aspiring countries and regions.
This volume focuses on the connection between planning institution and practice and
the country’s future in terms of political institutions and economic and
environmental sustainability. The book starts by providing a history of planning in
Taiwan and situates contemporary Taiwanese planning in the wider global context.
The contributors go on to cover challenges to planning, urban change, legal
planning, land problems, the development of industrial land, community planning,
conservation, ecological land use, planning for natural disasters and
transportation planning. The conclusion discusses the challenges for Taiwan in the
twenty-first century. Planning in Taiwan will be of interest to students and
academics working on comparative planning, development and politics, urban studies
and conservation.
Governance and Planning of Mega-City Regions Jiang Xu 2010-09-13 Neoliberalism’s
market revolution has had a tremendous effect on contemporary mega-city regions.
The negative consequences of market-oriented politics for territorial growth have
been recognized. While a lot of attention has been given to how planners and policy
makers are fighting back political fragmentation through innovative governance and
planning, little has been done to reveal such practices through an international
comparative perspective. Governance and Planning of Mega-City Regions provides a
comparative treatment and examination of how new approaches in governance and
planning are reshaping mega-city regions around the world. The contributors
highlight how European mega-city regions are evolving and how strategic
intervention is being redefined to enable the integration of urban qualities in a
multi-level governance environment; how traditional federal countries in North
America and Australia see the promise of major policies and development initiatives
finally moving ahead to herald a more strategic intervention at national and
regional scales; and how transitional economies in China witness the rise of state
strategies to control the articulation of scales and to reassert the functional
importance of state in a growing diffused power context. This book offers case
studies written from a variety of theoretical and political perspectives by world
leading scholars. It will appeal to upper level undergraduates, postgraduates,
researchers, and policymakers interested in urban and regional planning, geography,

sociology, public administrations and development studies.
Sustainable Cities Simon Joss 2017-08-24 Interest in the sustainable city is
growing around the world and with it come important questions about governing
sustainable urban development. Why are there blockages to achieving the goal of a
sustainable city? How is it possible to overcome the practical difficulties that
initiatives often face? And how can an increasingly technocratic focus be
rebalanced with more of a public perspective? In this wide-ranging text, Simon Joss
examines mainstream policy and practice and looks at the approaches that can
overcome some of their drawbacks. The author examines the core elements of
sustainable planning, and how processes of innovation, governance and policy-making
work together to achieve sustainable urban change. He assesses the various
challenges faced at both the domestic and international level, and across a range
of urban scales. These challenges include how to resolve environmentally
problematic ways of city-living at the same time as providing for urban social and
economic development, and how to adapt the idea and reality of the sustainable city
to different geopolitical contexts. The author recognizes that there is no 'onesize-fits-all' solution and examines the range of methods available. In an era
where entirely new eco-cities are being built and established ones being retrofitted in response to environmental pressures, this text looks at the varying
successes of the urban sustainability movement and its relationship to the
planners, policy-makers and citizens who are inseparable from it. Providing an
accessible account of the latest developments in research and policy as well as
examples from around the world, this is indispensable reading for students,
researchers and practitioners alike.
Urban Planning, Management and Governance in Emerging Economies Jan Fransen
2021-06-28 Exploring how urban professionals plan, manage and govern cities in
emerging economies, this insightful book studies the actions and instruments they
employ. It highlights how the paradigms of interventions and approaches to urban
management are shifting, indicating that urban governance is becoming increasingly
important in dealing with wicked issues, like climate change and social and
economic inequalities in cities. Urban Planning, Management and Governance in
Emerging Economies offers rich international examples looking at housing, public
space, water, climate change, the environment, and economic development. Chapters
showcase the changing role of urban professionals, with a particular focus on the
dynamic social, cultural and economic transformations of cities in emerging
economies. Exploring contemporary approaches to urban governance, contributors draw
attention to the prevalence of smart cities, new forms of partnerships, and just
transitions in a changing urban landscape. Researchers and students of urban
development, planning, management and governance will appreciate the multiple
theoretical angles and the key case studies used throughout the book. The examples
and theories will be helpful for urban leaders, strategists and advocates working
in emerging economies.
The Governance of Land Use in Korea Urban Regeneration OECD 2019-11-04 This report
examines land-use trends, policies and practices in Korea, in particular in the
city of Busan, through the lens of urban regeneration and citizen participation.
Land-use planning is critical for the efficient and inclusive management of cities,
pursuing sustainable and balanced development and improving quality of life and
regional competitiveness.
Building Migrant Cities in the Gulf Florian Wiedmann 2019-07-25 Human history has
seen many settlements transformed or built entirely by expatriate work forces and
foreigners arriving from various places. Recent migration patterns in the Gulf have
led to emerging 'airport societies' on unprecedented scales. Most guest workers,
both labourers and mid to high-income groups, perceive their stay as a temporary
opportunity to earn suitable income or gain experience. This timely book analyses
the essential characteristics of this unique urban phenomenon substantiated by

concrete examples and empirical research. Both authors have lived and worked in the
Gulf including Qatar, Bahrain and the United Arab Emirates during various periods
between 2006 and 2014. They explore Gulf cities from macro and interconnected
perspectives rather than focusing solely on singular aspects within the built
environment. As academic architects specialised in urbanism and the complex
dynamics between people and places the authors build new bridges for understanding
demographic and social changes impacting urban transformations in the Gulf.
Cities and Sustainability S. Mahendra Dev 2015-05-11 The book addresses the
sustainability of cities in the context of sustainability science and its
application to the city boundary. In doing so it investigates all the components of
a city on the basis of sustainability criteria. To achieve sustainability it is
essential to adopt an integrated strategy that reflects all sectors within the city
boundary and also address the four key normative concepts: the right to develop for
all sections, social inclusion, convergence in living standards and shared
responsibility and opportunities among sectors and sections. In this book, the
individual chapters examine the nodes of sustainability of a city and thus
essentially present a large canvas wherein all sustainability-relevant issues are
interwoven. This integrative approach is at the heart of the book and offers an
extensive, innovative framework for future research on cities and sustainability
alike. The book also includes selected case studies that add to the reading and
comprehension value of the concepts presented, ensuring a blend of theory and
practical case studies to help readers better comprehend the principle of
sustainability and its application.
Emerging New Paradigms 2003-01-01 Describes how public transportation
organizations have entered an era of fundamental change and examines how they are
responding to dramatic new expectations and imperatives that have triggered the
emergence of a "new paradigm" throughout business and industry worldwide.
Urban Infrastructure and Governance G Ramesh 2020-11-30 The book contains a
selection of papers on urban governance in its multiple perspectives. It has
evolved from the presentations made at the Third International Conference on Public
Policy and Management held in 2008.The topics are grouped into several themes:
Urban Plan and Governance, Urban Governance through Partnership and Participation,
and Financing Urban Infrastructure. With several examples from developing nations,
the book dwells into the practical and managerial aspects of urban planning,
partnerships, participation, financial mobilization and effective governance. One
of the highlights of the book is that it looks at financial mobilization as a
strategy for governance and how the financial system in itself can be an instrument
of governance.
Democratic Governance Séverine Bellina 2009 'Governance' has become a key word in
the lexicon of international relations over the last twenty years. It is used,
loosely, and invariably in a liberal idiom, by scholars, activists, civil society
organizations, politicians and the voluntary sector. In many respects it has
attained the status of a fetish, yet 'governance' remains a notion that has
multiple definitions, a concept in-the-making. Notwithstanding the imprecision with
which the term is employed, it has become an inescapable paradigm for the politics
of development. The contributors to this book, drawn from among some of the world's
best area studies specialists, from North and South, offer a diverse global
critique of 'governance' as deployed in several key areas: institutions and state
actors; the rule of law, democracy and human rights; decentralization and state
power; development and, last but not least, international cooperation and the role
of the World Bank, the IMF and NGOs. The geographical spread of the volume ranges
from Africa to Latin America, from Asia to the Middle East. Their objectives
include: a reassessment of 'governance' in its many manifestations; an attempt to
free the term from its often unhelpful linkage to the state, and thereby apply it
to other organizations and actors; a re-evaluation of the Western-dominated use of

the term politically and an attempt to broaden its application beyond issues such
as transparency and the fight against corruption; and a search for innovative
applications of the term, driven by a consensus that transcends current economic
and political inequalities.
Dialogues in Urban and Regional Planning 6 Christopher Silver 2017-08-24 The
Dialogues in Urban and Regional Planning series offers a selection of some of the
best scholarship in urban and regional planning from around the world. The
internationally recognized authors of these award-winning papers take up a range of
salient issues from the theory and practice of planning. This 6th volume
incorporates essays that explore the salient issue commonly referred to as "The
Right to the City." This theme speaks to a growing new movement within planning
theory and practice with multiple aims and strategies but with the common objective
of advancing a more just and equitable world. The right to the city functions as a
manifesto advancing academic explorations of the opportunities for, and barriers
to, expanding human and environmental justice. At the same time, it extends beyond
academic inquiry to engage directly with the policy, legal and political dimensions
of human rights. The right to the city has been invoked by global bodies such as
United Nations-Habitat and the United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural
Organization to bolster not only their agendas around fundamental human rights but
advance urban policies promoting inclusion, sustainability, and resilience.
Dialogues 6 offers engaging explorations into the academic expeditions by the
global planning community that have helped to energize this movement. The papers
assembled here through processes of peer review represent an invaluable collection
to untangle the complexities of this dynamic new approach to urban and regional
planning. The Dialogues in Urban and Regional Planning (DURP) series is published
in association with the Global Planning Education Association Network (GPEAN) and
its member national and transnational planning schools associations.
Urban Planning, Management and Governance in Emerging Economies Jan Fransen
2021-06-25 Exploring how urban professionals plan, manage and govern cities in
emerging economies, this insightful book studies the actions and instruments they
employ. It highlights how the paradigms of interventions and approaches to urban
management are shifting, indicating that urban governance is becoming increasingly
important in dealing with wicked issues, like climate change and social and
economic inequalities in cities.
Collaborative Governance: A New Paradigm Shift Gedifew Yigzaw 2020-11-25
Literature Review from the year 2020 in the subject Politics - International
Politics - Topic: Miscellaneous, Bahir Dar University, language: English, abstract:
In this 21st century, collaborative governance has got great attention to resolve
socio-economic problems and assure sustainable development goals. It is a new form
of governance in which multi-stakeholders, such as the public agencies, private
sectors, civil society organizations and international public organizations are
working together build trust in government, resolve societal challenges, assure
economic prosperity and development, and bring institutional transformation. This
book chapter has tried to describe the theoretical and conceptual perspectives of
collaborative governance. As it has described in this volume, the author believed
that giving some insights on the collaborative governance; conceptual
understanding, its nexus with development, and measurement parameters for checking
its effectiveness, could produce a theoretical and conceptual asset for the other
authors who want to make an in-depth investigation on the areas of governance.
IT in the Public Sphere: Applications in Administration, Government, Politics, and
Planning Mahmood, Zaigham 2013-11-30 "This book evaluates current research and best
practices in the adoption of e-government technologies in developed and developing
countries, enabling governments to keep in constant communication with citizens,
constituents, corporations, and other stakeholders in modern societies"-E-Planning and Collaboration: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications

Management Association, Information Resources 2018-06-04 As population growth
accelerates, researchers and professionals face challenges as they attempt to plan
for the future. E-planning is a significant component in addressing the key
concerns as the world population moves towards urban environments. E-Planning and
Collaboration: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications contains a
compendium of the latest academic material on the emerging interdisciplinary areas
of e-planning and collaboration. Including innovative studies on data management,
urban development, and crowdsourcing, this multi-volume book is an ideal source for
planners, policymakers, researchers, and graduate students interested in how recent
technological advancements are enhancing the traditional practices in e-planning.
Resilience and Southern Urbanism Binti Singh 2022-01-10 This volume studies the
urbanisation trends of medium-sized cities of India to develop a typology of urban
resilience. It looks at historic second-tier cities like Nashik, Bhopal, Kolkata
and Agra, which are laboratories of smart experiments and are subject to
technological ubiquity, with rampant deployment of smart technologies and dashboard
governance. The book examines the traditional values and systems of these cities
that have proven to be resilient and studies how they can be adapted to
contemporary times. It also highlights the vulnerabilities posed by current urban
development models in these cities and presents best practices that could provide
leads to address impending climate risks. The book also offers a unique Resilience
Index that can drive change in the way cities are imagined and administered,
customised to specific needs at various scales of application. Part of the Urban
Futures series, the volume is an important contribution to the growing scholarship
of southern urbanism and will be of interest to researchers and students of urban
studies, urban ecology, urban sociology, architecture, geography, urban design,
anthropology, cultural studies, environment, sustainability, urban planning and
climate change.
A Theory of Global Governance Michael Zürn 2018-03-09 This book offers a major new
theory of global governance, explaining both its rise and what many see as its
current crisis. The author suggests that world politics is now embedded in a
normative and institutional structure dominated by hierarchies and power
inequalities and therefore inherently creates contestation, resistance, and
distributional struggles. Within an ambitious and systematic new conceptual
framework, the theory makes four key contributions. Firstly, it reconstructs global
governance as a political system which builds on normative principles and reflexive
authorities. Second, it identifies the central legitimation problems of the global
governance system with a constitutionalist setting in mind. Third, it explains the
rise of state and societal contestation by identifying key endogenous dynamics and
probing the causal mechanisms that produced them. Finally, it identifies the
conditions under which struggles in the global governance system lead to decline or
deepening. Rich with propositions, insights, and evidence, the book promises to be
the most important and comprehensive theoretical argument about world politics of
the 21st century.
Changing Course Asian Development Bank 2009-10-01 Most Asian cities have grown
more congested, more sprawling, and less livable in recent years; and statistics
suggest that this trend will continue. Rather than mitigate the problems, transport
policies have often exacerbated them. In this book, the Asian Development Bank
outlines a new paradigm for sustainable urban transport that gives Asian cities a
workable, step-by-step blueprint for reversing the trend and moving toward safer,
cleaner, more sustainable cities, and a better quality of urban life.
Handbook of Research on E-Planning: ICTs for Urban Development and Monitoring
Silva, Carlos Nunes 2010-05-31 "This book provides relevant theoretical
perspectives on the use of ICT in Urban Planning as well as an updated account of
the most recent developments in the practice of e-planning in different regions of
the world"--Provided by publisher.

Handbook of Research on Sustainable Development and Governance Strategies for
Economic Growth in Africa Teshager Alemu, Kassa 2018-02-09 Despite increasing
reports across the globe on renewable development and maintenance, little is known
regarding what strategies are required for improved economic growth and prosperity
in Africa. Improving an understanding of the methods for promoting growth through
reusable resource development and administration is a vital topic of research to
consider in assisting the continent's development. The Handbook of Research on
Sustainable Development and Governance Strategies for Economic Growth in Africa
provides emerging research on the strategies required to promote growth in Africa
as well as the implications and issues of the expansion of prosperity. While
highlighting sustainable education, pastoral development pathways, and the publicsector role, readers will learn about the history of sustainable development and
governmental approaches to improving Africas economy. This publication is a vital
resource for policy makers, research institutions, academics, researchers, and
advanced-level students seeking current research on the theories and applications
of development in societal and legal institutions.
OECD Rural Policy Reviews The New Rural Paradigm Policies and Governance OECD
2006-06-26 The report highlights the diverse challenges facing rural areas, their
unused potential, and the inability of sectoral policy alone to address these
challenges.
Assorted City Suptendu P. Biswas 2015-08-19 A rare piece of research on the game
of urban services delivery in an Indian metropolis. Assorted City makes an
important contribution to urban planning discourses in India by offering an indepth conceptual and theoretical insight to address theory–practice dichotomy. A
unique work on urban services delivery in an Indian city, it narrates how equity
and justice are manipulated in the process. It captures generic urban processes in
three ways: the questions it raises about planning, the multifaceted methodological
perspective it introduces, and the commitment it underlines toward social justice
and equity in a democracy. This book explores and exposes the interplay between
urban existence and the politics of service delivery.
UPAT – Urban Planning Advisory Team Bernd Scholl 2015-10-07 As part of the ISOCARP
50th anniversary programme, the publication of Ten Years of UPATs: Reflections and
Results is certainly one of the "flagship" activities of ISOCARP. We have to thank
the editors and authors, as well as all the members of the Urban Planning Advisory
Teams who contributed to the impressive quality of this publication. The initiation
of the UPATs was a turning point in the activities of ISOCARP as a professional
organisation. Instead of limiting its role to reflecting on activities, it turned
into a pro-active organisation intervening in the real world, rather than serving
only as a consultant. The UPATs try to "open eyes and doors", to think and act in
other directions, and start collaborative and innovative planning processes
rolling. At the same time, the UPATs created the opportunity to bring ISOCARP
members together: new planners and experienced planners with widely divergent
backgrounds and their own specific areas of expertise. Unexpectedly, the UPATs
created a kind of "cement" among ist members and gave ISOCARP a new active face.
The publication is clearly structured, complete and much more than a pure report.
It contains an elaboration of the objectives of the UPAT concept, an interesting
explanation and justification of the planning methodology and maxims, a brief
comparative analysis of similar expert advisory platforms applying collaborative
planning procedures, and a general description with the categories and
characteristics of all the UPATs. The core of the book is devoted to the
description of case studies, the organisation and management of the workshops, and,
ultimately, to an elucidation of the lessons learned. When we think about the role
of ISOCARP in the future, we should take the UPATs as an example for the way a
modern professional organisation can act, not only through knowledge sharing, but
also by developing visions, concepts and concrete solutions for complex urban

problems within a collaborative setting.
Emerging Paradigms in Urban Mobility Om Prakash Agarwal 2018-08-30 Emerging
Paradigms in Urban Mobility: Planning, Finance and Implementation explains the
types of new urban mobility planning paradigms that are emerging throughout the
world, along with their potential to transform the transportation landscape. As
half of the world’s 7 billion people now live in cities, thus causing severe road
congestion, increased air pollution, energy insecurity and sustainability problems
in cities and the planet itself, this book presents new paradigms that are emerging
to address these problems, along with other topics of note, including economic
efficiency, health, the well-being of cities and their residents, urban mobility
transformations, and the role of social media. In addition, the book looks at
Integrated Corridor Management and how it improves the people-moving performance of
multi-modal transport systems in high demand urban corridors and how countries
balance the mobility benefits of motorcycles with the environmental and safety
threats they pose. Provides previously unpublished research on new approaches to
integrating governance, the changing role of IT, and shared mobility initiatives
Links transportation and land use, climate change, and poverty reduction and
gender, going well beyond the technical issues of transport planning Highlights
successful factors that have worked and how they can be tailored to different
contexts Includes learning aids, such as case studies, text boxes and chapter
openers and summaries
Local Governance in the New Urban Agenda Carlos Nunes Silva 2020-10-19 The book
explores and discusses some of the changes, challenges and opportunities
confronting local governance in the context of the new urban paradigm associated
with the HABITAT III New Urban Agenda, a 20-year strategy for sustainable
urbanization, adopted in October 2016 in Quito, Ecuador. The chapters included in
the book address public policy issues from different theoretical perspectives and
methodological approaches, written by authors from different academic disciplines
within the broad area of social sciences (Geography, Political Science, Public
Administration, Spatial Planning, Law, Regional Science, among other fields), and
offer an inter-disciplinary vision of these issues. The chapters are written by
members of the International Geographical Union (IGU) Commission on Geography of
Governance.
Sustainable and Smart Spatial Planning in Africa Charles Chavunduka 2022-04-25
This book clarifies the smart city concept that is gaining application in Sub –
Saharan Africa. It shows how the smart concept can be used to address problems that
would be difficult and more expensive to solve using traditional techniques such as
employment creation. This is done through elaboration of the African interpretation
of smartness, using tools for smart solid waste management, e-governance, smart
energy, and smart infrastructure. The case studies selected, and each chapter
explain a different dimension of the smart city concept and offer innovative
solutions to problems of rapid urbanization. It lays the theoretical foundation for
further research on smart cities and rural areas in Africa.
Reconsidering Welfare Policies in Times of Crisis Ombretta Caldarice 2017-11-24
This book offers a European perspective on spatial planning and welfare policies in
relation to the new conditions derived from the current urban crisis. The book
deals with research and policy issues stemming from the fact that in the last ten
years European cities have been affected by a structural crisis, not only financial
but also a social, environmental and spatial, leading to an economic collapse. The
crisis and its consequences due to political, financial and social conflicts
contribute to increasing a city’s complexity in terms of decrease of public
finance, slowdowns in the real estate market, economic stagnation and the reduction
of the consolidated welfare policies. In light of this, this book proposes to
reframe European urban welfare towards a “framework-rule” perspective. It is based
on new rules and responsibilities as a path to change that would enable cities to

respond to new circumstances through innovative actions thanks to co-production.
The book focuses on the potential of this approach, identifying innovative
perspectives for researchers, institutions and practitioners in the field of urban
and regional planning. It also addresses the growth of civic initiatives all over
Europe in which citizens and private business are engaged for the self-delivery of
urban facilities, while jointly identifying issues and needs, and trying to solve
problems with innovative and inclusive responses. This book will appeal to students
and researchers along with a professional and policy audience due to the topical
nature of the contents.
Making Globalization Good John H. Dunning 2004-09-16 How can we develop a global
economic architecture which is efficient, morally acceptable, geographically
inclusive, and sustainable over time? Leading thinkers in international business
and ethics identify the pressing moral issues which global capitalism must answer.
A New Paradigm for International Business Hadrian Geri Djajadikerta 2015-07-01
This book offers a collection of studies on regional integration and the dynamic
business environment in East Asia. The papers included, originally presented at the
2014 Asia Pacific Business Conference on "Free Trade Agreements and Regional
Integration in East Asia," examine the challenges and dynamics in the increasingly
integrated East Asian markets and outline a new paradigm for doing international
business in the region. The papers address diverse areas related to regional
integration, financial markets, investment, trade and capital flow, sustainability,
accounting and auditing issues, exchange rates, strategies and the regional
business environment. The book provides a valuable resource for practitioners,
policy-makers and students who are interested in understanding the vibrant aspects
of business in today’s East Asia.
Local Government and the COVID-19 Pandemic Carlos Nunes Silva
Urban Planning and Governance Ashok Kumar Jain 2010 In Indian context.
Dialogues in Urban and Regional Planning Thomas Harper 2008-06-30 This is the
third book in the series offering a new selection of the best urban planning
scholarship from each of the world's planning school associations. The award
winning papers presented illustrate the concerns and the discourse of planning
scholarship communities and provide a glimpse into planning theory and practice by
planning academics around the world. All those with an interest in urban and
regional planning will find this collection valuable in opening new avenues for
research and debate.
New Urban Agenda in Asia-Pacific Bharat Dahiya 2019-05-04 This book explores
significant aspects of the New Urban Agenda in the Asia-Pacific region, and
presents, from different contexts and perspectives, innovative interventions afoot
for transforming the governance of 21st-century cities in two key areas: (i) urban
planning and policy; and (ii) service delivery and social inclusion. Representing
institutions across a wide geography, academic researchers and development
practitioners from Asia, Australia, Europe, and North America have authored the
chapters that lend the volume its distinctly diverse topical foci. Based on a wide
range of cases and intriguing experiences, this collection is a uniquely valuable
resource for everyone interested in the present and future of cities and urban
regions in Asia-Pacific.
Toward Great Dhaka Julia Bird 2018-07-20 A unique strategic opportunity beckons
Bangladesh. Dhaka, the economic powerhouse of the country, stands on the cusp of a
dramatic transformation that could make it much more prosperous and livable. Today,
Dhaka is prone to flooding, congestion, and messiness, to a point that is clogging
its growth. But toward its east, where two major highway corridors will one day
intersect, is a vast expanse of largely rural land. And much of it is within 6
kilometers of the most valuable parts of the city. The time to make the most of
this eastward opportunity is now. Many parts of East Dhaka are already being
developed in a haphazard way at an alarmingly rapid pace. Private developers are

buying land and filling it with sand so they can build and sell new houses and
apartments. Canals and ponds are disappearing, and the few narrow roads crossing
the area are being encroached by construction. This spontaneous development could
soon make East Dhaka look like the messy western part of the city, and retrofitting
it later will be more difficult and costlier than properly planning and developing
it now. Toward Great Dhaka: A New Urban Development Paradigm Eastward seeks to
analyze how the opportunity of East Dhaka could be realized. Using state-of-the-art
modeling techniques, the study simulates population, housing, economic activity,
and commuting times across the 266 unions that constitute Greater Dhaka. It does so
under various scenarios for the development of East Dhaka, but always assessing the
implications for the entire city. The simulations suggest that pursuing a strategic
approach to the development of East Dhaka would make Greater Dhaka a much more
productive and livable city than continuing with business as usual. Based on
current trends, Greater Dhaka would have a population of 25 million in 2035 and an
income per capita of US$8,000 at 2015 prices. However, embracing a strategic
approach would add 5 million people to the city. And, it would be a more productive
city, with nearly 1.8 million more jobs and an income per capita of more than
US$9,200 at 2015 prices, enough to put Dhaka on the map of global cities.
Mobile Computing and Wireless Networks: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications Management Association, Information Resources 2015-09-30 We live in a
wireless society, one where convenience and accessibility determine the efficacy of
the latest electronic gadgets and mobile devices. Making the most of these
technologies—and ensuring their security against potential attackers—requires
increased diligence in mobile technology research and development. Mobile Computing
and Wireless Networks: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications brings
together a comprehensive range of voices and research in the area of mobile and
wireless technologies, exploring the successes and failures, advantages and
drawbacks, and benefits and limitations of the technology. With applications in a
plethora of different research and topic areas, this multi-volume reference work
benefits researchers, service providers, end-users, and information technology
professionals. This four-volume reference work includes a diverse array of chapters
and authors covering topics such as m-commerce, network ethics, mobile agent
systems, mobile learning, communications infrastructure, and applications in fields
such as business, healthcare, government, tourism, and more.
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